
School of the Future 

4021 Parkside Avenue 

Philadelphia, PA 19104 

Free parking on campus 

    
 

 

Join the Gaming Leader Team   
PCCY is hosting a gaming event on Saturday, October 6, 2018 for children from across the 

Greater Philadelphia region.  Gaming Leaders will guide children in the fun scripted build 

challenges, help explore the world of Minecraft, and enable children to collaboratively build 

the world they want to see. Each Gaming Leader will work with children in classrooms.  

 

We especially need Gaming Leaders who have a decent understanding of Minecraft. In 

addition to being experienced in building in Minecraft, Gaming Leaders must be outgoing and 

interested in working with children to encourage them to be creative and collaborative.  

(Gaming Leaders will be supported by two or three Tech Advisor Team members.) 
 

Pick a shift:       Event Location  

• Saturday, October 6th – 8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

• Saturday, October 6th – 11:30 am to 3:30 pm 

• Saturday, October 6th – 3:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

 

Who is sponsoring this event: Public Citizens for Children and Youth, the 

region’s most respected child advocacy organization engaging citizens to support 
public policies that help children thrive.  

 

Find out More and Register:   www.pccy.org/stemcraft 

 

 

Volunteer! 

Sept 16/17 

Volunteer! 

October 6th  

http://www.pccy.org/stemcraft

